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KIRKUK GOVERNOR WELCOMES TURKISH REPRESENTATIVE OFFICE

- 28.01.2019

Anadolu Agency (25 January 2019)

KIRKUK, Iraq 

The governor of Iraqs Kirkuk province wants Turkey to open a representative office in the region 
with a view to supporting local development.

Governor Rakan Saeed al-Jabouri told Anadolu Agency on Friday that he would welcome a strong 
Turkish presence in the province, where Turkmen, Arabs and Kurds have historically coexisted in 
peace.

To read the rest of the article, please click: https://www.aa.com.tr/en/middle-east/kirkuk-
governor-welcomes-turkish-representative-office/1374697
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